
From: Chawla, Taaru
Sent: 5/13/2013 4:40:41 PM
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: follow-up on my previous email

Hi Sidney,

! wanted to follow up on my email sent late last week on the MEA-PG&E data sharing 
issue. I would still like to talk to you, if you have a few minutes to spare. Look forward 
to your response.

Thank you.

Best regards,

Taaru Chawla

Non-Residential Demand Side Section, Energy Division

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue

San Francisco, CA 94102

Telephone: (415)703-1458

Fax: (415)703-2200

SB GT&S 0307624


